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HUMAN RESOURCES MEMORANDUM NO. 09-028
TO:
Lt. Governor, Secretary, Undersecretary, Assistant Secretaries, Deputy Assistant Secretaries, Program Managers, and Directors
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FROM:
Jan Ramezan


Human Resources Director

SUBJECT:
Increase in Westaff Rates
DATE:
July 22, 2009
The Department of State Civil Service has authorized an amendment to the Westaff contract.  The amendment will increase pay rates for temporary employees provided to the State of Louisiana under Contract #406369 effective Friday, July 24, 2009.  General Circular No. 1775 and the revised pricing schedule are attached.  The change is a result of the July 24, 2009, increase in the minimum wage.  The approved change is to ensure that the same pay relationships will continue to exist between Westaff and the new minimum wage.

If you have any questions or need further information, please contact Human Resources at (225) 342-0880.

JR:cm
Attachments

Please Post and Circulate
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